5.2(a)
On Nov 6, 2019, at 10:27 AM, John Bainbridge <} G
wrote:
Hi Mr. Danko,

I'm just writing to say | support the idea of bi-weekly garbage pickup as long as green
bin pickup remains weekly.

| think there could be confusion on this point. When | started to read the Spectator
article | thought your idea included biweekly pickup for everything, including green bin.
Green bin pickup needs to be weekly especially in the summer.

Its interesting see that other cities are already doing this. What makes Hamilton so
special that we wouldn't do the same?

Thanks for your efforts,

John Bainbridge






